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October 22, 1982

Mr. Charles Barnes
Box 1255 IN RESPONSE REFER
Lawrence, KS 66044 TO F01A-82-465

Dear Mr. Barnes:

This is in partial response to your letter dated September 27 which was
received in our office October 4,1982, in which you requested, pursuant
to the Freedom of Information Act, six separate categories of documents
relating to Spencer Chemical Company.

Appendix A is a list of documents subject to your request. The documents
are enclosed.

The search for additional documents subject to your request is continuing.
When we have completed our search, you will be advised of our determination.

Sincerely,

'.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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Aprendix A
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1. Analysis of Soil Samples Sheet.

2. Spencer Chemical Company Application for Special Nuclear Material
License, September 15, 1957.

3. Compliance Inspection Reports, License Nos. SNM-154, C-3571 and R-218,
Spencer Chemical Company, Kansas City, Missouri, March 23, 1959,

4. Spencer Chemical Company Application for Special Nuclear Material
License, June 22, 1959.

5. Letter to Spencer Chemical Company from Donald Nussbaumer,. undated.

6. Memo to Donald Walker from Roger Woolsey, " Spencer Chemical, Pittsburg,
Kansas," September 3,1962.

7. Letter to Spencer Chemical Company from Lyall Johnson, October 26, 1962.

8. Letter to Spencer Chemical Company from Donald Nussbaumer, December 18,
1962.

9. Letter to Donald Nussbaumer from N. A. Greenlee, January 29, 1964.

10. Note re: Spencer Chemical Company, June 26, 1963.

11. Memo route slip from Robert'C. Paulus, re: " Spencer Chemical Co ""
.July 9, 1963.

12. Letter to Donald Nussbaumer from N. A. Greenlee, March 2, 1964,

13. Memo for the File from Philip S. Sandel, " Spencer Chemical Company,
Ka, as City, Missouri," July T4,1964.

14. Letter to Spencer Chemical Company from Lyall Johnson, December 28, 1964.
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